
Dear Oregon Legislators, 

Good afternoon. I am a resident of Klamath Falls, Oregon. I am one 
of many moms torn between vaccinating and not vaccinating. We 
want our children to always be safe and healthy, but the ingredients 
used to make these vaccines are toxic, especially towards 
newborns and children. I heard from parents and peers that Oregon 
wants to pass HB 3063. I WILL NOT stand by this bill and strongly 
oppose it! It takes away the MEDICAL FREEDOM AND 
PARENTAL CHOICE IN OREGON in regards to 
vaccination. When I heard about this bill being considered to pass, 
I couldn't stand by and watch this freedom get stripped away from 
me and other parents who may not be aware of this bill. You 
REPRESENT us, the people of Oregon. I will spread the word and 
hopefully you will hear from other concerned parents as well. 
Vaccines should always be a choice to the people when there are 
risks to consider. Don't take that away from us. Please hear us out 
and DO NOT SUPPORT THIS BILL. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Alison Sanders 

Klamath Falls Oregon, 97603 

 


